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ALL CLUB MEETINGS REMAIN CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE 

The Clubs 2020 Award/Presentation Meeting 

 

has been reset for December 14th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President's Message  
Being a camera club we tend to keep all matters photographic.  Hence we do not highlight day 
to day celebrations / illnesses or the like that members experience. 
It has come to my attention that some of our club members have suffered health issues during 
the past few months which, of course, is not the news that one likes to hear . 
I am sure that members join with me in expressing get well wishes to all our good friends who 
have had or are experiencing health issues at this point in time. 

President Brian 

Reg #A0013634 

Diary Dates 2020 
 

Outings - October 11th 
 

               Social Event.....Refer this page        
---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Club Competitions 

 
Results, scores and comments of the  

August ~ October competition will be on 
 the Club's website as of 

October 13th 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Monday, October 12th. 
Closing date for the  

October ~ December 
 Competition . 

Subject: "OPEN"       
                                                                                     

Closing date for any items 
for the November  Newsletter is 

November 2nd. 

SUNDAY     OCTOBER 11th        12 NOON 

 

Albury Botanic Gardens 
  

Bring:-Everything 

Lunch—Chair—Table [if req’d] 

and Camera 

  
NSW Covid regulations will apply 
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DID YOU NOTICE? 

The emailed copies of last month's newsletter had the incorrect month's heading.....how observant were you? 

 

IMAGE TITLES 

Following our articles on the titling of images over recent months I did receive a reply from one member which, I 
must add, was most welcomed. 

Whilst the member concerned did title most of her images for filing and future references it still provided a new 
outlook to the process. 

To quote " My titles are often quick descriptive ones. I will make an effort to put more thought into the very best 
pictures in future just to keep the brain ticking over." 

 

One of the Presenters [Lisa Langell. USA] on APS Live will be speaking on Titles. 

###Refer this newsletter [page 4] for APS Live details and registration### 

 

Here is the first of our "Covid Selfies".........thanks Wendy Stanford 

COVID SELFIES 

TITLE:  Ready to Conquer Covid 

 

 

 



 

Orders are now Open for 2021 WACC Calendar 

Email Neville at:  secretarywacc@gmail.com 

Price: $20 ea.  Available mid-November [order now to avoid disappointment] 

 



 
WOW 

WHAT AN OPPORTUNITY WE HAVE HERE 

6 HOURS OF LIVE PRESENTATION [5 PRESENTERS]DIRECT TO YOUR SCREENS 

ALL FOR $35 [APS Members $30] 

Just Register online  

 
 

Read the full bio of all Presenters on the registration web site 
 
 
 



 
CLUB COMPETITIONS. 

 
Subject:  OPEN  ------ Entries close Monday, October 12th. 

 
**************************************************************************************** 

 
 

November - January Competition 
 

Set Subject 
 

"MOODS" 
An image showing a tempary state of mind or feeling. 

 

 
 

Entries close November 9th. 
 

******************************************************************************************* 
I had to give up my career as a photographer 

I kept losing focus. 
******************************************************************************************* 

 
 

  Our Sponsors: Kerry & Leighton Weymouth 
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